
Week beginning 6th November 

 

In Maths this week we have continued learning about Fractions, where we 

have been dividing numbers into halves and quarters. 

 

The focus in English was to write about our Firework Experience.  We created a 

plan for the sequence of events, using adjectives to describe the fireworks.  On 

Wednesday we used our plans to complete the piece of writing.   

 

During outdoor learning we took part in a variety of activities, such as 

identifying trees, gardening and knot tying skills. 

 

On Friday we produced a piece of creative writing, using story stone 

characters, settings and objects to stimulate our ideas. 

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoyed our first year 1 assembly as much as we enjoyed 

performing it. 


